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Dosher Adds Portable X-ray Unit with Cannon Grant  
 

SOUTHPORT—The Dosher Memorial Hospital Diagnostic Imaging Department has put 

a new portable digital X-ray unit in use, with the help of a $100,000 grant received by the 

Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation from The Cannon Foundation, a private foundation 

based in Concord, North Carolina focused on health care, higher education, and human 

services across North Carolina.  

The new unit, in which a digital imaging technologist participated in all phases of design, 

is more compact and easier to maneuver, in addition to offering improved quality over the 20 

year old unit it replaced. The portable unit will be used to support the Emergency Department 

and bedside images of patients who are unable to be transported to the X-ray Department.   

For more information on Dosher Diagnostic Imaging, call (910) 457-3881. 

For more on the Dosher Foundation at (910) 457-3850 or visit  

www.Dosher.org/Foundation. 

The Cannon Foundation, Inc. is part of the philanthropic legacy of Charles A. Cannon, 

industrialist and humanitarian, who was president and chairman of Cannon Mills Company for 

more than half a century.  

#   #   # 

 

(Editor’s note: Please see photo and caption on page two.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Diane Hagler, Technologist,  Michael Earp, Technologist , Jennifer Wilson, Lead Diagnostic Technician, with 

Dosher’s new portable digital X-ray machine. 

 


